
 
To the Legislature: 
 
I am contacting you to express my concerns regarding bill HB-3063. 
 
I am a mother of a beautiful 1 year old and this is why I’m writing you.  
 
HB-3063 aims to remove a parents right to informed concent.  
 
I believe that the choice of if,when and how a child is to be vaccinated needs to remain between a 
family and their doctor. Where there is a risk of injury or death, no matter how small the perceived risk 
may be, there MUST be a choice. To mandate a medical procedure with known risks is medically 
unethical. I implore you to to consider these critical reasons to oppose or dismiss HB-3063. 
 
Mandatory vaccines are unconstitutional as they are a violation of the 4th and 14th Ammendments; 
“the right of the people to be secure in their persons”  
 
If we are not free to make informed, voluntary decisions about which pharmaceutical products we are 
willing to take, then we are not free in any sense of the word. If this bill passes it will set a very 
dangerous precedent and there will be no limit on which individual freedoms the state can remove in 
the name of the greater good. I urge you to view this bill as inhumane and medically unethical. Please 
OPPOSE HB-3063  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Carly Snow 
 
 
 
Cheers!  
 
 
 
Carly Snow 
carlyblanche@gmail.com 
503 560 7288 
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